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J. Paul Taylor Academy Charter School

Notice of Potential Quorum

Saturday, March 16, 2019 8:00 AM (MDT)

1220 Stewart St Las Cruces  New Mexico  88001

New Mexico State University

NMPED Governing Body Training

 

Notice of Potential Quorum
Members of the J. Paul Taylor Academy Governance Council, potentially constituting a quorum, will be attending the above-

named function at NSMU O'Donnell Hall on 3/16/2019 from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

 

No votes or official actions will be taken. 
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